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Reference: FOI.ICB-2425/028 
 
Subject: Fertility Policy 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

To ensure our users receive the most up to date information we 
were hoping that you could help us by confirming your ICB’s 
most recent fertility policy? 

BNSSG ICB’s commissioning policy for the Assessment and 
Treatment of Infertility can be found at: 
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/directory/fertility-assessment-and-treatment/  
 

 

BNSSG ICB’s commissioning policy for Fertility Preservation can be 
found at https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/directory/fertility-preservation/  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 22 April 2024 and has been approved for release by Dr Geeta Iyer, 
Deputy Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 

https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/directory/fertility-assessment-and-treatment/
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